
Clenchwarton Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 8th October 2020 

Hello everyone, 
 
Please be reminded that the Annual Childhood Flu Immunisation Pro-
gramme is tomorrow, Friday 9th October 2020.  Deadline has now 
closed for signing up. 
 
The Lilacmoon Photographer will be in school next Tuesday for 
individual/bubble classroom photos.  Please come in school uniform and 
bring in PE kit to change into on this occasion.  
 
As the weather is now turning colder, please ensure that your child(ren) 
brings a coat/fleece with them as this may have to be worn in class as 
air flow needs to be in place in the classroom throughout the day due to 
the current pandemic. 
 
If you have any concerns, please telephone or email the school office.  We 
will keep you informed of your child’s progress or any other incidents 
which happen in school.  If your child has an appointment booked or is off 
poorly, please let the office know.  Please do not message Class Dojo for 
this purpose.  Thank you. 

As always, we want to ensure that your experience at Clenchwarton Primary 
is a positive one.  If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please tele-
phone or email the school office. 
 
Thank you and stay safe. 

Ms J Borley 
(Executive Headteacher) 

www.clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 
Governors email address:   chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

Attendance                 

 

 Reception:   99.6%    Year 1:    100% 

 

 Year 2:    99.17%    Year 3:   97.58% 

 

 Year 4:  96.64%    Year 5:   99.14% 

 

 Year 6:   95.14% 

Congratulations to:-   Year 1. 



P.T.A. 

Hello everyone, 

 

Bag2School—Empty collection bags to follow.  Collection for the bags is on Monday 23rd November 
2020 @ 9am.  No bags to be left on school premises before this date.  Thank you.   
 
We will keep you updated with upcoming events (in accordance with Government Guidelines). 

Please watch this space. 

AGM—TBC. 

Thank you.  

 

Rachel Ballantyne 
(PTA Chair)  

School Calendar 

Please note that the West Norfolk Academies Trust school calendar for 2020/21 & 2021/2022  

can be located from the school’s website.  School holiday dates are slightly different to NCC.   Thank you.  

Lunchtime Co 

Please see the school website for the 

menu.  Bookings via ParentPay, by mid-

night on a Sunday.   

Thank you. 

ParentPay Lunches 

Please book school lunches via ParentPay before midnight on a Sunday.  

Thank you. 

Please make any outstanding payments on ParentPay ASAP.  

All payments will need to be made online as we are now a cashless school. 

Free Schools Meals on-Line   

From 16th September 2019 you can file an application on-line.  

Please visit:- 

www.norfolk.gov.uk/neo. 

Thank you. 

Head lice      

Please check your 

child’s hair as soon as 

possible and treat, if 

necessary.  

Thank you.  

Water Bottles      

Water bottles are available to purchase from school at £1.50 

each (complete).  Please email the office to order

(office@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk) or telephone 01553 

775035 so that you can then make payment via ParentPay 

as we are now cashless at this school.  Thank you. 



Diary Dates 
*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change. 

Diary dates are also located on the school website. 

 

 
After Schools Clubs 

 
Please see the school website.   

 

PE/After School Clubs. 

This is for your information:- Pupils to be shown how to dress appropriately for PE (appropriate clothing, long hair tied back 

away from the eyes, no hard head accessories) 

Earrings. Ideally pupils will remove earrings however, pupils unable to remove earrings should make them safe by 

taping, front and back, which may offer a measure of protection. The taping should be sufficient to prevent the stud post pen-

etrating the bone behind the ear should an unintentional blow be received from equipment such as a ball or a person. The 

taping may be done at home for younger children (as stated Safe Practice in PE and School Sport and Physical Activity 

2016). 

 

Friday 9th October 2020 School immunisation—Flu 

Tuesday 13th October 2020 Individual photos only (Lilacmoon photography).  See poster on page 4. 

Thursday 22nd October 2020 Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd November 2020 School reopens. 

Tuesday 10th November 2020 Vision screening Year 1’s only—More details to follow. 

Monday 23rd November 2020 Empty collection bags to follow. 
 
Collection on 23rd November 2020 @ 9am.  No bags to be left on school 
premises before this date.  Thank you.   
 

Thursday 17th December 2020 Christmas Jumper Day—Donations -More details to follow. 
Christmas lunch—TBC.  More details to follow. 

Friday 18th December 2020 Break up for Christmas Holidays. 

Monday 4th January 2021 School reopens. 

Morning Club   

 

Spaces are available for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am. If you would 

like your child to take part. Please email icscoachingsl@gmail.com or telephone 07876141107.  If your child is 

not attending an afternoon club for any reason, please inform the school office with the reason.   Thank you. 

 

 




